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Dear All,
Now that things have settled down after Christmas and the New Year we need to put firm plans in place for our fundraising day in York on Friday 8th February.  As mentioned in our Christmas newsletter we have committed to serve barbecue, drinks, and snacks and have a bric-a-brac and book stall at St Crux church.  
This event is an opportunity to raise money towards the annual maintenance costs of the Park.  We are hoping to make this a significant fundraiser so that we can minimise the number of other local money raising activities.  
We are therefore asking for volunteers to bake, provide bric-a-brac and books or to give help selling in the day.  In order to assist with planning we should appreciate it if people could indicate those areas in which they would be prepared to help by completing the tear off slip below.  The slip should be returned to Lyn Grant, Fangfoss Pottery, Fangfoss.  You will be contacted at least one week prior to the event to arrange collection of items or with detailed plans of work rotas for the day.

Please note that due to legislative restrictions we are not able to sell electrical goods without a current test certificate or toys without a safe CE mark.  We are also unable to accept clothes but all other donations of bric-a-brac are very welcome.
Please help if you can it will be appreciated by the committee and by all who use the Park.
Thank you in anticipation

Please complete and return to Lyn Grant, The Pottery, Fangfoss

St Crux Church fundraising day

I am prepared to help with the following on 8th February
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I will bake – please tick
Scones
Individual cakes
Large cakes






Other (specify)



I will deliver bric-a-brac/books to the pottery


I have bric-a-brac/books that need collecting

Name 






Phone number 
Address
Fangfoss & Bolton Jubilee Park Company.  Company Number 5338789

All enquiries to Richard Allen 01759 368498 or Bob Broughton 01759 368125

